
 

 
 

17 December 2009 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR NVWG SQUADRON COMMANDERS AND STAFF 

From: NV/CC 

Subject: Service Cap for Cadet Officers 

1. CAPR 39-1 offers the option for cadet officers to wear the service cap with Wing 
Commander approval. 

2. In the past, approval has been on a case-by-case basis, resulting in unnecessary work and 
occasional confusion. 

3. Permission is hererby granted for all NVWG cadet officers who wish to do so to wear the 
service cap in the manner prescribed by CAPR 39-1. 

4. Service caps must be maintained to the same professional standard as other uniform 
items.  If this standard is not maintained, this approval may be withdrawn. 

RALPH L. MILLER, COL, CAP 

 
NV/CC 

cc:  Wing Website 
PCR/CC 
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